
DR ROWAN asked the Minister for Main Roads, Road Safety and Ports and Minister for Energy
andWaterSupply (HON M BAILEY) -

QUESTION:

Will the Minister outline what plans, if any, are being considered by the Labor Government in
relation to Kenmore Road?

Question on Notice

ANSWER:

Asked on Thursday, 4 June 20.5

Ithank the Member for Moggillforthe question.

Kerimore Road is part of the local council road network, therefore the Brisbane City Councilis
the relevantroad authority to advise on planning for any upgrades to Kenmore Road.
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